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February 26, 2021 

 

Agnes Galvez 

Dietitian II 

S. Nevada Child & Adolescent Services 

6171 W. Charleston Blvd 

Las Vegas, NV 89146 

 

Dear Ms. Galvez: 

  

Thank you for completing the Administrative Review of the National School Lunch Program (NSLP), School 

Breakfast Program (SBP), and After School Snack Program (ASSP) at S. Nevada Child & Adolescent Services 

from January 11-14, 2021.   

 

Nevada Department of Agriculture has determined S. Nevada Child & Adolescent Services is operating their 

programs in compliance with all local, state, and federal regulations. The Administrative and Procurement 

review are now closed.  

 

Thank you again for your continued efforts to provide nutritious meals to the youth of S. Nevada Child & 

Adolescent Services.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Reece Winfield 

Reece Winfield 

School Nutrition Coordinator 

Nevada Department of Agriculture 

Phone: 775-636-3858 | Email: dwinfield@agri.nv.gov 

 

CC:  Rick Rassier, CC, ASO, SNCAS 

 Tori Wagner, CP, Nursing Director, SNCAS 

 Bailey Taber, School Nutrition Coordinator II, Nevada Department of Agriculture 

 Bobbie Beach, School Nutrition Specialist, Nevada Department of Agriculture 

 Joe Dibble, School Nutrition Supervisor, Nevada Department of Agriculture 
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